
Ambassador Fletcher Warren Chapter #43 
Texas Society, Sons of the American Revolution 

 
June 17, 2021 

Minutes 
The Ambassador Fletcher Warren SAR Chapter meet on Thursday, June 17, 2021 via Zoom. The meeting 
was called to order by acting President Ted Wilson at 11:01AM. 

Members in attendance were: Acting President Ted Wilson, Treasurer John Greer, Registrar Bill Hurst, 
acting Secretary David Kinsey, Del Francis, John Anderson, Tony Abbott, and Nick Funk. 

Ted Wilson provided the Invocation followed by the pledges led by David Kinsey, John Greer, and Ted 
Wilson.  

It was announced our next meeting will be September 16, 2021, with the location TBD. Also announced 
was the 131st NSSAR Congress, the Texas SAR BOM in August via Zoom, and the SAR SCD meeting on 
August 27th & 28th in Richardson, TX. 

Tony Abbott requested information about dues for TXSSAR dual members.  

Discussion regarding a Compatriot Grave Marking Ceremony for namesake Ambassador Fletcher 
Warren. Amb. Warren’s grave is located in Wolff City, TX. John Anderson would like to contribute to the 
SAR Marker. October 24, 2021 is a tentative date. Plaque similar to the CB Dorchester used in Sherman 
will be purchased. 

The March Meeting Minutes have been posted to the Amb. Fletcher Warren website. Tony Abbott made 
the motion to approve the Minutes and Bill Hurst provided the second. No discussion. Motion passed. 

John Greer provided the Treasurer’s report.  

AFW has a uniform that belonged to a deceased member. John Greer suggested the uniform be given 
out on loan as long as the fellow compatriot will participate in Color Guard events. It is a size 38-40, blue 
with buff facing. 

On June 22, 2021, there will be a Flag Certificate presented to the City of Greenville and a Bronze Good 
Citizen’s Award to the outgoing Mayor. John Greer also commented he has a Law Enforcement Public 
Service medal arranged for August. Compatriot Greer also has Heroism and Lifesaving Medals when he 
can secure a location. 

Acting President Wilson stated he would still like to get brochures placed throughout the area so we can 
encourage membership.  

The Benediction was offered by David Kinsey followed by the recessional led by Ted Wilson. 

The meeting was adjourned by acting President Wilson at 11:53 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David A. Kinsey, acting Secretary 


